
 

 

Construction activity on Hospital Road 
and temporary closures of Delivery Drive 

Work to deliver the Prince of Wales Hospital Integrated 
Acute Services Building is underway. As part of this 
work, temporary closures of Delivery Drive are 
required. 

 
During this time, the construction team will be preparing 
for the relocation of the site compound north along 
Hospital Road towards High Street. 

Activities over these weekend closures include, 
dismantling and reinstalling hoarding and perimeter 
fencing, vegetation removal, construction vehicle 
access and piling and bulk excavation along Delivery 
Drive as required.  

Respite periods apply to noisy activities including rock 
cutting and use of jackhammers.  

From Monday 14 December 2020, all vehicles will need 
to access Hospital Road south via Barker Street. 

Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen 
circumstances of inclement weather. Thank you for 
your patience during this important work. 

 

Weekend closures of Delivery Drive 

From 6pm, Friday 27 November to 10pm Sunday 
29 November 2020 

From 6pm, Friday 11 December to 10pm Sunday 
13 December 2020 


